
As of 1st July 2022 there will

be a price increase on some


items due to the increased cost

from our suppliers

Uniform 
Shop News

Please go directly to our

online shopsite via our 

QR code



When you purchase your uniform items through our shop, all profits

go directly to the P&C to fund projects at MVPS

We appreciate your continued support


